3 Step Approach to Resuming In-Person Gatherings

The Redeemer Implementation Team is proposing a 3-step process to resuming in-person gatherings on
the church grounds and within the church building. They propose that each step be at least four weeks long
so we have time to evaluate its effectiveness. Further, please note this proposal may need to be adjusted as
more information becomes available. All data will be taken from the COVID-19 Data Dashboard.

To move into different steps the Implementation Team will notify the Church Council who will
communicate to the members using our regular channels.



https://coronavirus.idaho.gov/




